
 
Reminders: 

Students should not be coming to school in their PE kits.   
We expect students to be in full school uniform with appropriate school shoes each 
day please. 
 
Learning starts at 8:45. Please ensure your young person is on time each day. 
 
Please can we remind all parents that mobile phones are not allowed in school.  We 
ask that you do not message your young person during the school day to support 
this and allow students to concentrate on their learning. 
Thank you 
 
Sports: 
 
This week year 7 and 8 attended the indoor athletics competition at Stanley park. 
Some great individual records and overall 3rd place for year 8 girls and overall 2nd 
place for year 8 boys – fantastic! 
 

 

 

 



 
 

World Book Day: 

 

Thank you for all your support in making World Book Day a success and for the 
wonderful efforts that went into costumes – even the staff got involved! 
 
Each pupil has brought home a free £1 book voucher. Details on how to use these 
can be found on the reverse but you can also use them at our upcoming book fair 
which will return on Thursday 20th March in Primary.  
 

 

 

 



 
 

Young Seasiders Exhibition 2025: 

 Both our primary and secondary Art students are exhibiting their work at this year’s Young 

Seasiders Art Exhibition at Blackpool and the Fylde college. This fantastic all-through 

showcase is a great opportunity for our students to display their creativity within the local 

community, celebrating their hard work and artistic achievements. 

The live exhibition will open this week at: 

The Gallery, Blackpool and The Fylde College, University Campus, Park Road, 
Blackpool, FY1 4ES 

Between Tuesday 4th March until Friday 28th March. The picture special will 
be featured in the Gazette on Thursday 13th March. 

Please if you get a chance, please visit the gallery to support our creative students at 
the academy. 

Easter showcase: 

Please come along on 26th March to support the school, the community, The Jimmy 

Armfield Foundation and Dementia, UK. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Primary: 

Children in Year 2 have been working hard with their history topic. This week, they 
focused upon Jimmy Armfield and why he is recognised as a significant person from 
history. They produced posters as a tribute towards his life and achievements. We’ve 
attached a selection to share with you!  
 

 


